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SMILE WELFARE FOUNDATION

ATCHYA
Smile Welfare Foundation –Chennai with
the prior permission from Namma School –
Namma Ooru Palli foundation, Government
of Tamilnadu and on 18 April 2024 has
initiated renovation of WASH facilities in
both Mamandur Govt Hr Sec School and
Vembakkam Girls Hr Sec Schools on 1st of
May 2024 and was completed on 5th of July
2024 and was officially handed over to the
schools on 9th July 2024. The total cost
spend for both the school projects are
Rs.11.5 lakhs.

Accomplished projects are
1.Renovation of toilet complex (both boys &
girls) in Mamandur Govt hr sec school.
2.Renovation of water tank in Mamandur
Govt hr sec school.
3.Construction of Septic tank for existing
toilet complex in Vembakkam govt girls hr
sec school.
4.Construction of drinking water sump and
Overhead tank with water dispenser at
Vembakkm govt hr sec school.

Renovation of WASH facilities on both
these schools provides safe and hygienic
water and sanitation facilities in the school.
Children will have a better facility and will
enjoy hassle free sanitation complex. 

www.smile welfare foundation.com

SMILE IN SOCIAL MEDIA – MAY 2024

230 new followers

36.4% increase in it’s reach

Punnaiagi Palam has three evening tuition
centres in Cheyyar. These centres have
more than 60 children and 24 of them are
from 9th to 12th grade. General knowledge
quiz, yoga, maths tables test are
conducted for children in Periya Velayanur
centre during this month.
We will also have two new PP centres in
Mamandur and Vembakkam schools from
August 2024 and these centres will focus
9th to 12th grade students.

PUNNAGAI PAALAM
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Placement trainings are regularly held
during weekends 11 students are attending
HTML and photoshop courses and 15
students are enrolled with Sri Sathya Sai
Vidyahini's English online coaching session
since April 2024. Placement training has
helped the students to compete with
other job seekers and for better
placements. Smile online: Smile has
entered an agreement with Glueup online
platform for update on metrics, events,
meetings, reports for greater impact and
data management, dashboard and
formation of community groups. This
facility will enhance the operation of Smile
and also will help us to improvise our
website.

SMILE WELFARE FOUNDATION

www.smile welfare foundation.com

PLACEMENT TRAINING
Sadhana-24 selection process was
initiated on 5th of May 2024. Application
and flyer are shared with the larger group
and Smile has received 96 applications. 25
students are selected after a carful search
among the selected 25 children 12 of them
are waiting for paramedical, agri, law and
engineering counselling, which are
scheduled during August 2024. First slot of
payment was made for few students
during July 2024.

SADHANA

If you wish to make a transformation in the lives of deserving students, you can support them with
your generous contributions. Call us @ 9840726843 & 9701852751,

 visit https://smilewelfarefoundation.com/

Core Group:
Smile’s Core Group meets regularly second
Sunday evenings of every month. Core team
reviews the activities, shares the learnings,
measures the impacts and draws plan of action for
the future. Core groups contributions adds value
to the programmes of Smile. 


